

Newsletter

August 2025

Welcome to the latest Tan Yr Ogof Caravan Park August newsletter.

We think you'll all agree that we've had fantastic weather so far this summer, it's been a joy seeing families gather for BBQ's, little ones riding theire bikes and seeing everyone being able to take advantage of our amazing surroundings! There is something magical about the way this place brings everyone together.

We have had a few new arrivals, both caravans and people. We would like to wish them a very warm welcome. We are sure you wont regret your decision to join the Tan Yr Ogof community. We have added some new planters and some beautiful flowers near the reception area. It is all part of our effort to keep things looking fresh and welcoming. If you spot anything that could use a little TLC, just let us know — we love hearing your ideas.

On that note, just a gentle reminder about some of the key rules that are so important for keeping the park such a welcoming environment. The speed limit is 5 mph on the park, this is also important for children on bikes and scooters. Its great seeing children around the park in the summer holidays, can we kindly ask parents to ensure that children refrain from entering other peoples plots, and stick to their own garden and the communal areas. Thank you in advance.

We received good feedback about the open day in June, it seems you enjoyed the Hog roasts and the refreshments we put on. As you didn't all make it to the open day, and we are about to receive some new caravans, we are planning on having a "mini open day" in September. This may be a chance to show your friends and family the park, or just come along and have a look at our new holiday homes!



KEEP TAN YR OGOF TIDY

WE PUT EVERY EFFORT INTO KEEPING THE PARK CLEAN AND TIDY. WE ALL ENJOY THE PARK LOOKING ITS BEST SO PLEASE HELP US BY CONTINUING TO **PICK UP AFTER YOUR DOGS** AND ENSURING YOUR PLOT AND THE PARK IS LITTER FREE. BAGGED UP DOG WAST CAN GO IN THE GENERAL WASTE (CREEN).

The Village Shop

The Village Shop Van is onsite every Friday afternoon from 1:15pm to 2:00pm for anyone looking for those essentials and wanting to avoid the shops

Caravans for Sale

As always we have a great selection of new and used caravans. While availability will change from week to week, we will normally have something to suit your requirements. If we don't please speak to us and we'll do our best to find you your ideal home from home! At the moment we have:

Brand New

2024 Pemberton Marlow Lodge (Plot 59 or 65), £69,000

40ftx13ft/2bed,10.5 month season.

2023 Atlas Debonair—£66,500

40ftx12ft/2bed 10.5 month season. Plot 058

Private Sales

2020 Willerby Impression (Plot 33) £47,500

35ft x 12ft/2bed, 10.5 month season, decking & 2025 Pitch fee.

Coming Soon

2025 Victory Ashberry Plot 058 or 065 - £54,00036x12/2bed 10.5 month season.

decking & 2025 Pitch fee.

202 Victory Bronte Plot 193 - £42,500

36x12/2bed 7.5 month season, decking & 2025 Pitch fee.

OFFICE OPENING HOURS

Monday: Closed (viewings by appointment)

Tuesday: 9am - 1pm

Wednesday: CLOSED (viewings by appoint-

ment)

Thursday: 9am – 1pm Friday: 9am – 5pm Saturday: 9am – 5pm Sunday: 9am—5pm

Emergency & Sales Calls out of hours please

call the number/s below.
TELEPHONE: (01492) 516628
OUT OF HOURS: 07809209728

Email: enquiries@tanyrogof.co.uk

Website: www.tanyrogof.co.uk



The Peregrine Circus made its debut performance in Llanddulas in May. Born in the heart of North Wales, Peregrine Circus is a travelling troupe of acrobats, artists and

The feedback from everyone who visited was amazing, fortunately if you missed it they are back for one weekend only (29th –31st August 25). Tickets available on their website (www.peregrinecircus.com).



EV Charging

Plug in and power up - Now only 38p/kwh.

Located on Lon Dulas



Reminder

If your are insured through our Compass scheme, your renewal is due on the 29th September. Renewal quotes will be sent to you in early September.

Please feel free to contact us if you are not yet with Compass insurance and would like a no obligatory quote.

Library



Located next to the Reception, the library is here and for everyone to enjoy. Please feel free to take and leave a book and/or jigsaw.